
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
People should be allowed to rent their houses with the number of people matching the number of 
bedrooms if they are married, not married, or friends.  Why should it matter. 
 
Thank you. 
 
From A Narragansett Home Owner who is being discriminated against. 
Narragansett RI 02881 
 


